
 
 
Kia ora e te whānau 
 
Next week we welcome our students and our whānau back to school for the year. Our staff have been 
working hard this week to ensure everything is ready for our whānau meetings on Monday and 
Tuesday and classes which start on Thursday. It is not too late to book appointments with whānau 
teachers to set goals, check courses and discuss other important aspects of your child’s learning.  
 
Last night I had the privilege of visiting our Year 13 students at their camp at Vertical Horizons. It was 
great to spend time with our leaders of the school and hear their aspirations for our school. We are 
very lucky to have such wonderful students leading our school. Enjoy the photos of their camp later 
in the newsletter.  
 
NCEA results are out. Well done to all our senior students from last year for striving to do your best in 
your assessments. I would like to make mention of our Merit and Excellence students. You have 
certainly modelled our school whakatauaki of Kia eke atu ki Taupaenui o te tangata (People reaching 
their full potential). Well done to our Year 9 and 10 students who passed the new Numeracy and 
Literacy Common Assessment Activities.  Year 9 students who passed the Numeracy, Reading or 
Writing assessments will have modified Literacy and Numeracy programmes and will start to work 
toward NCEA Level 1 standards.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has been busy getting uniforms, stationery, etc., organised for the start 
of the year. We appreciate the support you give your child and the school with this. Hopefully you 
have also had an opportunity to speak to your child about the new cell phone expectations at school. 
These conversations will help your child be prepared for the start of the year.  
 
If you have not had the opportunity to get your child fitted by NZ Uniforms this week, we will have a 
full range of sizes available in the main office from Monday. Unfortunately, we will not have sizes for 
the hoodies as these are not available until March.  
 
Our start of the year pōwhiri is on Thursday morning. We look forward to our whānau and community 
joining us.  
 
 
Rachel Williams  
Tumuaki 
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Level 3 Excellence student 
Ebony Kalin 

Level 2 Excellence students 
Emilia Scott 
Kaia Silva 

Level 1 Excellence students 
Chelsea Babalcon 
Danyon Cook 
Bethany Gyde 
Liesa Hofstadler 
 

Level 3 Merit Students 
Chanel Beeslaar  
Shaneya Patel 
 

Level 2 Merit Students 
Olivia Corrigan 
Marshall Frearson 
Nathan Hunt 
Mason Kempton 
Leo Kerehoma 
Abbie Savage 
Aldrin Thomas 
Will Thomson 
Campbell Wills 
Rosanna Wills 
 

Level 1 Merit Students 
Emily Bird 
Ayla Bond  
Charlotte Denton 
Carlitos Morellon Anderson 
Aliette Parsons 
Adib Ridzuan 
Julia Scott 
 
 

NCEA ACHIEVEMENTS 2023 



Year 9 students 
who passed all three Common Assessment Activities (CAAs) 
Sophie Cocker 
Suzanne Corrigan 
Lochie McQuaig 
Amelie Meynell 
Liam Neil 
Lachlan Pick 
Nazeer Rye 
Cohen Soothill 
Hunter Stephens 
Samara Stewart 
Emmanuel Tshimanga 
Zoe Waller 

Year 10 students 
who passed all three Common Assessment Activities (CAAs) 
Oliver Bone 
Hoani Borrie 
Noah Broughton 
Hutch Cleaver 
Erina Frearson 
Kairo Garrett 
Lauren Kalin 
George Le Quesne 
Jaxon McDonald 
Rory McLeod 
Evita Morellon 
James Nickel 
Stan Quick-Fox 
Taiharuru Ratima 
Afeef Ridzuan 
Theo Soothill 
Adam Stables 
Cameron Tong 
Cooper White 
 
 
 
 
 
 



School Accounts 

If you would like to set up a Family Account for your student, please contact 
Accounts@tepaepaeoaotea.school.nz  

Credit balances from Family Accounts will be applied to any charges as they arise.  
Remember, when paying accounts online, please ensure you include the following details: 

Particulars: [SURNAME] [First Initial] [Student Number] [Reference (e.g., Rugby)]  
Student Number can be found on MyKAMAR on our website www.tepaepaeoaotea.school.nz 

TSB Bank Limited – Te Paepae o Aotea Account: 15-3950-0777159-00 
Charges can also be paid at the Main office by way of cash or EFTPOS. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

mailto:Accounts@tepaepaeoaotea.school.nz
http://www.tepaepaeoaotea.school.nz/


Whānau Meetings (Course Confirmation Days) 

Monday, 29 and Tuesday, 30 January 2024 
Follow the link to make a booking to meet with your Whānau teacher. This is an important time to 
meet your Whānau teacher and ensure course selections are completed correctly. The Senior Course 
booklet can be found on the school website. Junior Course Booklets have been emailed to Year 7/8 
caregivers. 
 
Te Paepae o Aotea - Bookings - Select Teachers (skoolloop.com) 

 
Stationery Lists 
These can be found using the following links: 
 
JUNIOR Stationery List 2024.pdf(Review) - Adobe cloud storage 
 
SENIOR Stationery List 2024.pdf(Review) - Adobe cloud storage 

 
 

Senior and Junior Leader Application forms 
These have been emailed to families. Senior applications close today and junior applications close on 
5 February. If you cannot find this in your email, please connect with your child’s Whare Pastoral 
Leader. Year 8-10 students are eligible to apply for various leadership roles. 
 

NCEA results 
NCEA Level 1, 2, 3 and Literacy/Numeracy results are now available via the Parent Portal and the 
NZQA website. 

To access the portal, use the MyKAMAR button on the Te Paepae o Aotea website. 

If you encounter any difficulties accessing the portal or have forgotten your login details, please 
reach out to pauline.hurley@tepaepaeoaotea.school.nz. 

NZQA has provided instructions on accessing your results via their website and if needed, applying 
for a review or reconsideration of a grade.  Use the link below to find this information. 

https://www2.nzqa.govt.nz/ 

 

 

  

https://www.console.skoolloop.com/interviews/24424/
https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn%3Aaaid%3Ascds%3AUS%3A2b875a9f-1fe8-39fc-a61c-4cb35c74d1dd
https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn%3Aaaid%3Ascds%3AUS%3Ae7a7f40e-19ed-3bdf-b14e-3acbfba3c033
mailto:pauline.hurley@tepaepaeoaotea.school.nz
https://www2.nzqa.govt.nz/


  



 
 



Uniform site now live for pre orders 
at NZ Uniform click on the link below 

tepaepaeoaotea.nzuniforms.com  
 

Additional Te Paepae o Aotea School 
Uniform Information 

Unfortunately, due to ordering and shipping delays some of our uniform stock will be delayed. 
This has meant we have had to make a couple of changes to our uniform requirements for 
2024.  Latest estimated arrival times are as follows: 

Item Date Information update 

POLO 28 Jan 
These unfortunately will not be off the ship until Sunday, 
28 January in Auckland. They will then be driven down for 
distribution on Monday, 28 January and Tuesday, 29 January. 

BLOUSES March For 2024 only, Year 13 students will not be expected to purchase 
the new dress shirt. They can continue wearing a polo (existing or 
new) or a white shirt. If they wish to purchase a new shirt, they are 
welcome to. Hāwera High School blazers can be worn by Year 13 
students in 2024 if they have the Te Paepae o Aotea logo attached 
to them. Logos can be purchased at the school office. Year 11 and 
12 students are not allowed to wear white shirts in 2024. They can 
wear old or new school polo shirts until the new blouses arrive.  

SHIRTS March 

HOODIE March 

New students who do not have a hoodie can continue to wear 
plain black or blue thermals under their polo shirts. If they can find 
a second-hand Te Paepae o Aotea hoodie, they are welcome to 
wear this. If they still need an extra layer, they can wear a plain 
blue jersey or hoodie until the new hoodies arrive in March. 

SKIRT 24 Jan  
CULOTTE In stock  

FITTED 
TROUSERS 

In stock  

TROUSERS In stock  
FITTED 

SHORTS 
In stock  

SHORTS In stock  
BLAZERS June  

SCARF March  
HEADWEAR In Stock  

https://tepaepaeoaotea.nzuniforms.com/


  



  



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


